
 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Position Name Mobile Email Address 

President John Jones 0419 113 065 jjones@netcon.net.au 

Secretary Robert Hansford                     0400 736 329 hansford.r@gmail.com 

Bulletin Alison Bacon 0417 562 952 eaglehawkrc.newsletter@gmail.com 

Treasurer Ron Payne 0419 946 994 ronald_payne1952@outlook.com  

R.I. President Mark Maloney   

District Governor Grant Hocking   

Assistant Governor Cliff Downey   

 November 6th November 13th November 20th 

Chair Geoff Gallagher 

Tour of 
Bendigo RSL 

Museum 
followed by 
dinner at 

Bunja Thai 

John Jones 

Invocation Leon Scott Doug Poole 

Duties 
Ron Moss 
Rita O’Brien 

Dean  Pearce 
Alf Thorpe 

Fellowship 
Gary Frank 
Charlie Cunneen 

Les Dingfelder 
Brian Fitzpatrick 

Bar 
Alison Bacon 
Carolyn Robinson 

Geoff Adcock 
Mick Costello 

Program 

Kaye Graves 
Bendigo Health 
PDG Bronwyn 
Stephens 

Club AGM 

Dates for Your Diaries  

November 2
nd

 Working Bee at the Mechanics Hall – from 9am 

November 8
th

 St. Liborius Wine and Cheese Night 

November 15
th

/16
th

/17
th

 Swap Meet – Combined Clubs Catering 

November 22
nd

 Bunnings BBQ 

November 27
th

 Cluster Foundation Dinner 

December 4
th

 Drawing of the Great Grange Raffle 2019 

December 8
th

 Carols in Canterbury Park 

December 10
th

 BBQ at Eaglehawk Secondary College Orientation Day 

December 18
th

 Club Christmas Function 

For apologies or guests 
please advise President 

John Jones prior to 
10.00a.m. on the 

Wednesday of the 
meeting. 

eaglehawkrotary@gmail.com                                
www.facebook.com/eaglehawkrotaryclub 

www.eaglehawkrotary.org.au 
Club No 18317 

ABN 18279406625 
Chartered 8th August 1966.   
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Meet Wednesdays 
6.00pm for 6.30pm start  

at California Gully 
Mechanic’s Institute 

Eaglehawk. 

 

Birthdays - November 

1
st
 Carolyn Robinson 

3
rd

 Marj Jones 
14

th
 John Brook 

28
th

 Mick Costello 
 
Inductions - November 

6
th

 Alison Bacon (2013) 
23

rd
 Mick Costello (2011) 

30
th

 Jack Millonig (1988) 

Special Requests to all Members 

 Apologies to John via text or email only  

 Reading the bulletin is strongly recommended  

(ironically if you don’t you won’t see this request). 
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President John’s Report 
 
As there was no meeting this week in lieu of the Bendigo Cup this will be a brief report.  
 

 
 
On Wednesday Leon, Alison, Mick, Gary and 
myself attended a meeting of the Rotary Club of 
Castlemaine. The primary purpose of the visit was 
to renew the relationships we established during 
the Cobar Drought Relief. It is interesting to listen to 
their fundraising ideas – I believe we can learn from 
their experience, especially with respect to the truck 
show. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Car parking for the show was a ‘non event’ – a lot of free parking available and the inclement weather led to 
my decision to cancel. We could have spent six hours there for very little return. 
 

 
 
 
A reminder of the working bee at the Mechanics on Saturday 
morning for a 9:00 am start. The weather forecast is not promising 
but there are a number of tasks that we can undertake. 
 
 
 
 

 
Grange Raffle tickets are selling steadily and I would like members to 
distribute the brochure with the raffletix information across personal and 
professional networks – it would be wonderful to sell all the tickets. 
 
On the subject of raffles we need to put the Christmas stocking together in 
the very near future and I know that Leon McGlashan would like any gifts or 
donations at your earliest convenience. 
 
Our speaker next week is Kaye Graves from BCHS. Kaye manages the 
refugee program for BCHS across Bendigo and I am sure we can learn a 
great deal about the situation in and around Bendigo. 
 
John Jones 
President 2019-2020 



 

 

 

 

Member Announcements –  
 

Mick Costello 
Has arranged for our club to have a presence at the St. Liborius Wine and Cheese Tasting Night to 
promote our Grange Raffle.  The organisers have requested we assist them in promotion and have 
some members attend the event.  See flyers later in the bulletin.  Come join in the fun, always a 
great night. 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 
Leon McGlashan 

Members are reminded that the donations of goods for 
the stocking will need to be brought to Rotary on 
Wednesday 6th November as the stocking will be put 
together for it to accompany the ticket sales getting 
underway soon. 
 
 

Alison Bacon 
D9800 Conference – Here’s an insight into some of our Guest Speakers you will get to enjoy at the 
conference – Register by 30th November for early bird rate – https://www.trybooking.com/BDPRN 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.trybooking.com/BDPRN


 

 

 

 

Who wants to come along to this Seminar being provided by D9800? 
 

A great opportunity to learn about all things in the Public Image and Membership worlds. 
 

Let Alison know if you are interested and we will arrange car pooling.



 

 

 

 

For your quick and easy way to purchase go to - raffletix.com.au/?ref=5t6cz 
  

file:///C:/Users/al/Documents/ROTARY/Bulletins/2019-20/raffletix.com.au/%3fref=5t6cz


 

 

 

 

 

 
Nomination forms can be downloaded from our website – www.eaglehawkrotary.org.au 

Nominations for both Junior and Senior category close on Friday 13th December 

http://www.eaglehawkrotary.org.au/


 

 

 

 

 

 


